
From: Dolder, Rolf P.
To: Grant, Beth B. <Grant_BethB@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Earley, Jr., James E. <Earley_JamesE@scdps.state.sc.us>

Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>
Date: 4/23/2002 2:04:25 PM

Subject: Priority 6 STR's for Expedited Processing and SSOLV
Attachments: Expedited titlesNOSSOLV 042302.doc

Beth,

Per our discussion, STR's for subject items have not been submitted. Please write up and submit Priority 6 STR's for 
these two items. Attached is the requirements document on expedited processing and the request to not invoke 
SSOLV. It's my understanding that Jimmy sent this document to Joel. For the SSOLV, we just want the code 
associated with this process commented out, not deleted, as we may have to implement it at a later date. It is my 
understanding that at this time the SSN will still be a required field and should be edited as a required, numeric field.

Rolf
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